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Ref: 5939/TSE/CCL 

13th May 2020 

Dear parents 

Re: Full academy closure Tuesday 26th May 2020 

I hope this letter finds you well in these unprecedented times. 

I am writing to inform that the academy will be closed to all students, including those who have been 

attending during the COVID-19 closure, on Tuesday 26th May 2020. This is due to a full electrical power 

down for the new building and therefore the academy will have no power at all. As such, we have to close 

for Health and Safety reasons. 

Please make alternative arrangements for your child(ren) on this day as they will be unable to attend. I 

apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. The academy will be open all other days during the half 

term week, including the Bank Holiday, for identified students and children of key workers. 

Thank you for your support with this matter and please do not hesitate to contact the school should you 
have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr A Segalini 
Principal 
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